
Dear Parents:  
Send your kids for oceans of fun! 

 This year we are going under the sea! At Scuba VBS, kids dive into 
friendship with God! Scuba is filled with awesome Bible-learning experiences kids 
see, hear, and touch! Cool science experiments that point to God, team-building 
games, unforgettable Bible songs, and tasty treats are just a few of the standout 
activities that help faith flow into real life. Plus, we’ll help kids discover how to see 
evidence of God in everyday life—something we call God Sightings®. Get ready to 
hear that phrase a lot!  (Since everything is hands-on, kids might get a little 
messy. Be sure to send them in play clothes and sturdy shoes.) Our outdoor 
activities will include water, so you might want to send a bathing suit and towel.  

Your kids will also participate in a hands-on mission 
project, through a program called Connecting Kids to 

Justice, that will provide clean water for families around 
the world. Our goal this year is to raise $235 to provide 

water-pump tools and training.  

So, mark these dates on your calendar: June 17, 2024 to June 21, 2024. The 
fun starts at 8:30 a.m. for breakfast (activities start at 9:00 a.m.) and will end at 3 
p.m. Lunch will be served daily. This year there will be no charge for students to 
attend Vacation Bible School. Email dwegner@blessedsacramentcocoa.org with 
any questions you may have about this life-changing adventure! 

Sincerely, 

Your Scuba VBS Director 
Darlene Wegner 


